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Comments: Grazing of sheep has absolutely no place in a public-owned wilderness area ever.   Sheep are

destructive to the eco system, and also leads to efforts to eliminate predators that might attach sheep.  Predators

are essential to the ecological balance and prevent overruns by deer and other grazers.  Public wilderness

should never be sold for private profit, and all permits for grazing should be retired as soon as feasible.   The

permit fees do NOT compensate current and future generations for the destruction of publicly owned wilderness.


